
Minutes of Wayland SWQC Meeting, 1 December, 2010 

Prepared by Bob Goldsmith 

Present: Toni Moores, Mike Lowery, Bob Goldsmith, Tom Largy, Lin Bradford  

1. The meeting came to order at 7:30 PM.   There was no public comment. 

2. Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by a vote of 5-0. 

3. North Pond.  Mike has determined that DCR will have cost shared programs next year for ponds, with 
proposals due December 14th.  Mike will take the lead in preparing a proposal, possibly with 
contributions from Framingham and Natick Conservation Commissions to match DCR’s funding.  
Wayland contribution planned is $8,000.  Voted 5-0. 

4. Heard Pond.  No new discussion. 

5. Dudley Pond.  Mike reported that the DPA 25% cost share for pond management this year has been 
approved and sent to the town. 

6. The committee approved a budget for FY11 at the same level for this year, and this has been 
communicated to Mike DiPietro. 

7. The committee decided 5-0 to print a “Lake Friendly Landscaping” document generated by the State 
of Maine and distribute to residents, preferably by hand by volunteers.  Mike will print and coordinate 
with DPA (tentatively) the distribution. 

The committee voted 5-0 to adjourn at about 8:10 PM 


